Reception Newsletter: 16.4.21

\$000 P

Welcome back to the Summer term! We hope you all enjoyed a lovely Easter break together. The children have been excited to share their holiday news of Easter hunts and other fun-filled activities. We have also enjoyed reading the children's 'Weekend News' books in class, thank you so much for supporting your child to form their sentences.



YogaBugs:

Next Thursday, 22nd April, is the first Yogabugs session for those children in Miss Parker's class who have signed-up for the afterschool club. The children will wear their school uniform for the yoga session, removing just their shoes and socks/tights.

The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch by David Armitage

This week we have loved reading 'The Lighthouse Keeper's Lunch' and the children have enjoyed different activities such as painting lighthouses, creating a collage 'sea scene' and retelling the story in the role play.

Unfortunately, due to Covid we are unable to take the children on a trip to our own local light house, St Mary's. However, this may be a fun place to visit this weekend and go rock-pooling. Maybe make your

own 'Lighthouse Keeper's lunch' as a picnic? The children could even show off their artistic talents and draw the lighthouse, or have a conversation about how tall the lighthouse is using non-standardised measures, for example 'how many cars high?'



The children could also build their own zip wire at home and attempt to transport a tasty treat along it. Please send us your observations to support your child's assessment.

- Please make sure that your child's reading folder is kept in their book bag so that we can read with them through the week.
- Please ensure all clothing is clearly labelled so items can be returned by parents or staff.
 We have begun changing fully for PE, and with the best will in the world and the greatest support clothes grow legs!

Have a lovely weekend from the Reception Team!

